JC Dems Welcome WDP SCC Members

JC Dems are honored to invite the Wyoming Democratic Party SCC members to a welcome reception between 5:30 and 8:30pm on September 6, 2024 at Papa Bino's Restaurant, downtown Buffalo! This Mexican Food Restaurant will offer both indoor and outdoor mingling and dining. They will have their beverage menu available. Food will be on the table and donations will be accepted at the "door".

RSVP via ActBlue

Papa Bino's
343 N Main St, Buffalo, WY 82834
https://maps.app.goo.gl/pyzJKs5XzCbi3GQS8

Parking is available on the street(s), in the parking lot by the DFS and Engineering office and the parking lot across the street to the north.

The restaurant is walking distance from "downtown" Buffalo, a branch of Bond's Brewery, the Historic Occidental Hotel & Saloon, etc.

A tour of the <u>Jim Gatchell Memorial Museum</u> is being arranged. 5pm to 7pm. (see <u>ActBlue page</u> for more info.)

Announcements and Greetings will happen at 7:15pm at Papa Bino's. Free Trivia game (with prizes!) will commence at 7:30pm.

Greg Haas has offered to give people a lift (3 at a time) at 5:30pm from the Hampton Inn and at 8:30pm back to the Hampton Inn.